

           


FFA Program Upcoming Events:
Feb 3rd – 6th:
Ft. Worth Steer Show

February 4th:
Poultry Projects Arrive

February 7th:
Bellaire FFA Progress Show
February 10th: 
FFA/Alumni Meeting – 7pm in the Science Wing Multi-Purpose Room & Ag Room
February 13th:
San Antonio Dairy Cattle Judging Contest

February 13th:
Five Students will participate in the San Antonio Calf Scramble

Feb. 17th – 20th:
San Antonio Heifer Show

February 18th:
Cardinal Kickoff @ BHS – 6:30pm in the cafeteria

February 21st:
One Student will participate in the San Antonio Calf Scramble

Feb 21st – 28th:
National FFA Week

February 22nd:
Two Students will participate in the San Antonio Calf Scramble

Feb. 24th – 27th:
San Antonio Steer Show

February 25th:
FFA Day at the Capital

FFA Day At The Capital:

Bellaire FFA will have 13 members participate in the annual FFA Day at the Capital on February 25th. Thank you Mrs. Cordiner for helping get the students to and from this event. 
Bellaire FFA Livestock Show:
With the annual Bellaire FFA Livestock Show less than 70 days away, please make sure that you are contacting potential buyers about attending the livestock show & auction. The more potential buyers, the more potential profit you stand to make. More information will be presented about the show during the FFA Meetings.

Ft. Worth Calf Scramble: 
Congratulations to Devin Bollman for catching a calf in the 2015 Ft. Worth Livestock Show Calf Scramble on Saturday, 24, 2015. Kira Christian ran her heart out in attempts of catching a calf. Santino Olivares was an alternate calf scrambler.
Ft. Worth Heifer Show Results:
Congratulations to the following students as they did an outstanding job exhibiting their heifer projects in their respective breeds show at the 2015 Ft. Worth Heifer Show. 

Abbey Battles – Shorthorn – 4th Place

Kira Christian – Maine Anjou – 4th Place

Kirby Cummings – Chianina – 11th Place

Allie Jimenez – Beefmaster – 7th Place

Sam Johnson – Shorthorn – 8th Place 

Isabel Kennedy – Shorthorn – 8th Place

Gabe Tipton – Hereford – 3rd Place

Houston Livestock Show: 
Signup sheets for the annual tour guiding event on Wednesday, March 4th and program sales on Saturday, March 14th are on the FFA Information Board in the Agriculture Room. Looking for parents to assist in helping with these events. More information will be presented during the February 10th FFA Meeting.  
Pull Tab Program:
Please collect the aluminum pull tabs from various aluminum cans to support the Ronald McDonald House. Our chapter goal is to collect ten, one gallon milk jugs full of tabs by Monday, April 13, 2015. With your help, we can reach our goal!

Washington Leadership Conference:
Summer is quickly approaching and if your child is interested in attending the Washington Leadership Conference, then please have them signup on the WLC Signup Sheet in the agriculture room. Tentative date for this trip is June 9th – June 14th with the cost per student being about $1,100.00 for the week. During the five-day event, students learn how to become effective leaders by learning their purpose, how to value people, how to take action, and how to serve others. FFA members leave WLC with the knowledge and confidence to act in ways that help their schools, community, and their country 
More information about the Bellaire FFA Chapter can be found at www.bellaire.ffanow.org

